
 
FAQ DISTRICT 6060 | IMAGINE RECEIVING A  $500 PEACE GIFT! 
Why will you give us this gift? 

To create awareness of World Peace Day on September 21, 2022  

What does that mean? 

 Complete a project, or a hold an event to create awareness on September 21, 2022  

What kind of project or event? 

 Imagine meeting  a need in your community with that gift! 

What’s been on the list of things you want to do and who you want to help?   

Is there a special program you want to produce? A music event or an art show? 

How can we get this PEACE GIFT? 

 Submit your completed application before the September 1, 2022, deadline.   

Up to 40 Peace Gifts of up to $500 will be awarded 

How many PEACE GIFTS can we receive? 

 You can receive one PEACE GIFT. 

Is this the CAP Grant? 

 No, this is not a Cap Grant. You can receive a PEACE GIFT in addition to a CAP GRANT. 

Do we have to match the PEACE GIFT? 

 No, you do not have to match the amount of the gift.  

How may we promote our PEACE GIFT ? 

 Social media, newspaper, radio. 

Let local media, newspaper etc. know how  you are observing World Peace Day on 
September 21, 2022. Take pictures. Create a short video. 

Where do I get the application? 

https://rotary6060.org   Click on the Peace Builder Project tab or email Rose Cooper 
rosec904@gmail.com  or Valerie Sorensen valerie.sorensen@yahoo.com 

          7/21/22 

https://rotary6060.org/
mailto:rosec904@gmail.com

